
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glenn "Phoneman" Rice It is with great sadness to tell you that our 

brother, Glenn "Phoneman" Rice passed away Friday November 

7th, 2003.  Glenn was born January 30, 1949 in Bangor, Maine. He 

served in the Air Force from 1967 to 1971 and was an employee of 

the phone company from 1983 to the year 2000.  Glenn moved to 

Tacoma in 1983 and his life was involved around motorcycles and 

motorcyclist rights.  He has been a member of ABATE of 

Washington Tacoma Chapter since October 1983. He will be missed. He is survived 

by his son Kristoffer and sister Theresa Litourneau of Seattle. 
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